
HEARING NOTICE 
 
A public hearing will be held on January 4, 2024, at 9 a.m., Eastern Standard Time, at the offices of the 
Kentucky Public Service Commission, 211 Sower Boulevard, Frankfort, Kentucky, to examine the 
application of the fuel adjustment clause of Jackson Energy Case No. 2023-00014 for the period 
November 1, 2020, through October 31, 2022. Individuals interested in attending this hearing shall 
notify the Public Service Commission in writing of their intent to attend no later than December 27, 
2023. If no notices of intent to attend are received by that date, this hearing will be canceled and the 
matter shall be considered submitted for decision based on the evidence in the record. Written notice of 
intent to attend this hearing should be sent to: Executive Director, Kentucky Public Service Commission, 
P.O. Box 615, Frankfort, Kentucky, 40602, or electronically to PSCED@ky.gov, and should specify the 
Cooperative to which the comments relate. This hearing will be streamed live and may be viewed on the 
PSC website, psc.ky.gov and public comments may be made at the beginning of the hearing. Those 
wishing to make oral public comments may do so by following the instructions listed on the PSC website, 
psc.ky.gov. 
 
Thank you, 
Jackson Energy 
 
Questions? Contact: 
April Renner  
Jackson Energy Cooperative 
115 Jackson Energy Lane 
McKee, Ky 40447 
606-364-9232 


